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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 108/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 12th July 2022


Further to your request for information dated 27th June 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
On 17th June 2022, Virtus Tech Ltd posted a Tweet stating that Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) have signed up to Wales Virtual Hospital. I am writing to request the following information: 
1. What is the cost of the product (Wales Virtual Hospital) to your organisation, what does the cost include and over what period of time?  

2. Have you signed a commercial agreement for use of Wales Virtual Hospital with Virtus Tech Ltd or any organisation acting on their behalf?  

3. When making the decision to use Wales Virtual Hospital, did you compare the product against market alternatives? If so, which others and if not, why not?  

4. What evidence were you presented with by Virtus Tech Ltd or any other organisation acting on their behalf, that Wales Virtual Hospital is suitable and effective for the needs of your organisation?  

5. Did use/sign up of Wales Virtual Hospital receive board approval?  

Our response:

This information is held by Clinical Innovation on behalf of Cardiff University Health Board on behalf of BCUHB. Under our duty to advise and assist please find a below link to their website: https://cavuhb.nhs.wales/our-services/wound-healing-services/clinical-innovation/
We have been advised that they will be responding to you for all Wales, The Wales Virtual Hospital product is not due to be released for use as a product until after November of this year, and will be free to all Welsh HEIs.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


